
Planning Committee: 01/02/2023        6.1 
 
Application Reference: FPL/2022/60 
 
Applicant: Head of Service Housing 
 
Description: Full application for the erection of 14 dwellings together with the creation of an internal 
access road and associated works on the former site of 
 
Site Address: Newborough School, Pen Dref Street, Newborough 

 
 
Report of Head of Regulation and Economic Development Service (Gwen Jones) 
 
Recommendation: Defer 
 
Reason for Reporting to Committee 
 
The planning application is recommended to be deferred as the Local Planning Authority have 
received further highway information. The planning application will be presented to the March 
Planning Committee following a re-consultation process with statutory consultees and neighbouring 
properties. 
 
  


